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8 PLANNING AND TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT - TRANSFER OF POST FROM
LEISURE AND ARTS DEPARTMENT (AN54-2002)

In line with Dundee City Council’s ICT Strategy to establish a Customer Contact Centre, it has been
agreed that the administration of a range of initiatives for the Leisure and Arts Department should now be
undertaken by the Customer Services Section based on Floor 2, Tayside House which is managed by
the Planning and Transportation Department.

Accordingly, the Committee is asked to approve the transfer of a Customer Services Assistant, graded
GS1/3 (£9,680 - £13,664), from the Leisure and Arts Department to the Planning and Transportation
Department.

There are no additional financial implications resulting from this proposal as the budget for this post will
also transfer from Leisure and Arts to Planning and Transportation.


